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FCC Mail Room

ANDREW M. CUOMO ROANN M. DESTITO
GOVERNOR STATE OF NEW YORK COMMISSIONER

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF GENERAL SERVICES
NYS MEDIA SERVICES CENTER

SUITE 146, SOUTH CONCOURSE
EMPIRE STATE PLAZA
ALBANY, NEW YORK 12223

February 14, 2013

Secretary Marlene H. Dortch

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Earth Station License Name Change
Dear Secretary Dortch:

On behalf of the State of New York’s Office of General Services, please accept this letter as formal
request to change the name on our Earth Station licenses. This is only a name change -- there is no
change in control, and the address/site location on each will remain the same. Our Federal Employer ID
Number is 14-6013200, which also remains unchanged. Our FRN is 0022391189.

The following are the Call Signs on the licenses we’d like to modify:
E060018, E060019, E060021, E090145

The licenses are all currently assigned to the State University of New York/New York Network, and
should be renamed to the governmental entity, State of New York.

If further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Matthew Saplin
Director of Operations & Engineering
NYS Media Services Center
Suite 146, South Concourse
P.O. Box 2058
Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12220-0058

Sincerely,

Ao/

Matthew Saplin
Director of Engineering & Operations
(518) 443-5333



